
 

 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

TUESDAY, MARCH 4, 2014      

        7:00 PM @ NEW DURHAM LIBRARY 

(RECESSED FROM FEB. 4, 2014) 

 

                     PENNY WILLIAMS 

                      RELEASE OF WOODLOT STATUS 

                 MAP 240 LOT 37 

 
You are hereby notified that an Acceptance and Public Hearing will be held by the 

New Durham Planning Board on Tuesday March 4, 2014 at 7:00 pm at the New 

Durham Public Library. The meeting is regarding an application submitted by Paul 

Zuzgo, LLS on behalf of Penny Williams for release of woodlot status of Map 240 Lot 

37 located on Penny Lane in New Durham, New Hampshire. 

 

The public hearing may be convened if the application is accepted as complete. 

 

 

 

Posted 02/10/2014 

Amy Smith  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                

 

Town Hall PO Box 207  .  4 Main Street New Durham, NH 03855-0207  .  603-859-7171 


